
Public Art Committee – Minutes 5-17-12 
 
 

Present: Committee Members Sandy Bonney, Pete Chasar, Destiny Schwartz; 
Staff members Dianne Morris; Ex-Officio Hedda Markham. 
 
Minutes from 4-12-12 meeting were approved. 
 
Discussion Items 
1. Committee began implementation of Art Inventory process with 
recommendations for Council Chamber display, namely: 
- Upper art/photos to be removed with help from Public Works, with Chetco Point 
painting frame refurbished, and the painting rehung or replaced with new art; 
photos will not be replaced. 
- Lower photos to be removed and replaced with no more than four new pieces 
with minimum image size of 20 X 24 inches; art to hang for 6 months. 
- P. Chasar to develop draft criteria for art selection and display in Council 
Chamber. 
 
2. H. Markham discussed new plantings at Oasis, indicating that one more 
replacement tree would be added. She also asked for volunteers to water in her 
absence. D. Morris and P. Chasar picked initial periods. Volunteers also needed 
for July 16 and 18, as well as August 7, 9 and 12. 
 
Since there are two additional concrete bench tops, it was suggested that one be 
installed at Oasis, possibly as attachment to utility pole wall. 
 
3. D. Morris suggested that PAC discuss possible musical events, namely 
acoustic music for events like Azalea Festival. Members agreed that all types of 
events are welcome, so long as they do not include amplified music. 
 
Next meeting: Thursday, June 21 at 12:00 noon. 
 
Pete Chasar  
 
 

 


